
-----------------------------------------------------------------------

, -JUNE 9, 1975 

Office of the White House Press Secretary 

NOTICE TO THE PRESS 

The President is transmitting to the Congress the Seventh Annual 
Report on the administration of the Natural Gas Pipeline Safety 
Act of 1968. This report covers the Department of Transportation's 
gas and liquid pipeline safety activities for 1974. 

Copies of the Report are available in the Press Office. 
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